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In September, the Juvenile Products Manufacturers
Association (JPMA) reminds people of the importance
of Baby Safety. Several things the organization
highlights on for Baby Safety Month are carseat
safety, safe sleep, and locks and latches.

Their website has many useful tips on their website.
You can find them at this link,
https://www.jpma.org/page/baby_safety_month#

September is also Better Breakfast Month. Eating
breakfast has many health benefits. Eating breakfast
In the morning helps guide us towards eating
healthier meals regularly throughout the day. 

We still have openings for ages 3-5 in preschool! Call
the center at 765-282-1742 if you have a 3-5 year old
and are interested in joining our center. 

Don't forget, the center will be closed on Monday,
September 5, 2022 for Labor Day. 



Infant/Toddler Room Updates

Room 2 - One Year Olds

Room 4 - Continuity of Care

Room 5 - Infants

Room 1 - Continuity of Care

Happy September Room 5 friends and family! This
month we're so excited to welcome new friends
into the room! We're also looking forward to
celebrating international peace day, creating our
family plate projects, and beginning our fall season
nature based play! New individual plans for your
child will be in their cubbies, please feel free to leave
written comments or speak with me at drop off or
pick up with any input! 

We would like to with Haisleigh and Bentley a
very happy 2nd birthday! This month is going to
be busy with all the fun activities we have
planned! During healthy habits week, we will be
trying new fruits and vegetables, as well as
talking about good hygiene habits. During space
week, we will be making our own solar system,
moon rocks, and using tools to fix a spaceship!
For the week of Fall, we will be going on a
scavenger hunt around the room. Lastly, we will
be talking about nursery rhymes at the end of the
month. 

We will be exploring some fun themes this month
along with doing fun activities! As the weather will
start getting cooler you can leave a light jacket for
your child here at the center. We will begin sending
exchanging warm weather clothes for fall clothes as
the weather begins to change. We also want to
welcome Ms. Thaija to our room! If you have any
questions or joys please let us know! 

This month, we welcome Ms. Emily and Ms. Liz to
Room 1! We will focus on ways to stay healthy
and personal hygiene habits, space, and autumn!
As we approach fall, we will be sending summer
clothes home and asking for warmer weather
clothes. We are looking forward to learning and
having fun this month!



Preschool Room Updates 

Room 3 - 2.5/3 Year Olds

Room 7 - 4/5 Year Olds

Room 6 - 3/4 Year Olds

Room 7 has had a wonderful first month together!
We have enjoyed getting to know all of our new
friends. September brings more fun and learning!
We will be doing some interesting science
experiments as we learn about germs and healthy
habits. Space will be a fun topic as we hope to make
a visit to Ball State's Planetarium. September also
brings us a new season to discuss, Fall! We want to
wish Ms. Laura a Happy Birthday!

Our Topics for the Month:
9/6 - 9/9: Healthy Habits
9/12 - 9/16: Space
9/19 - 9/23: Fall
9/26 - 9/30: Nursery Rhymes

Happy September family and friends! This August
we had such a blast meeting new friends, learning
about ourselves and others, and going on awesome
community helper field trips around town. During
the month of September we plan to learn about
healthy habits, explore space, and much more. We
cannot wait to share our exciting experiences with
you!

Room 3 is finished with splash days. If you brought
in swimsuits and towels for your children, they will
be in their lockers. This month we will be talking
about different topics such as healthy habits, space,
and fall. We will be trying lots of new activities this
month and can't wait to see what the children think!
We would like to welcome out new teachers Ms.
Destiny, Mr. Jeremy, and Ms. Makayla.


